Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zoning for Flourbox Tearoom

From: Janelle Siebsen <jsiebsen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 2:31:02 PM

To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning for Flourbox Tearoom

To whom it may concern,

| attended a previous meeting at the library on Buchanan St regarding the rezoning changes necessary for Flourbox
Tearoom to exist on Salisbury Ridge Road. A tearoom is a rare find. It is a place to gather without the rush, a place to
connect...it's also an experience as it brings a cultural experience from abroad to our locals. There are only a few other
Tearooms in the whole state, even within the Southeast...| believe a tearoom would be a huge asset to the Washington
Park area for these reasons.

| have thoroughly enjoyed visiting Flourbox Tearoom in the past and have introduced many people to the tea
experience, all of them loving it and surprised that "little Winston Salem" would have such a gem. | would love to see it
return for all of the connection and joy it brings to people. | also believe it would add diversity among the current
restaurant offerings.

Since | am unable to attend the meeting this afternoon, | wanted to share my support of such an endeavor.

Sincerely
Janelle Siebsen

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




